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February 18, 2005

RECEIVED

WA Utilities and Transportation Commission FEB 23 2005
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW

Olympia, WA 98504-7250 WASH. UT & 7p COMM

Attn: Bonnie Allen

Dear Bonnie,

This letter will serve as a request to consider, (and amend, if necessary), the earlier
application of Pacific Boat Enterprises, LLC’s, (to Extend Operating Authority of
Certificate BC-00125 to add Southworth-Seattle), to be included with this application to
Transfer Authority from Pacific Boat Enterprises, LLC dba Mosquito Fleet to Mosquito
Fleet, LLC.

This would eliminate the need to re-apply and re-notice the application to Extend, and
would seem to be a logical request since the application to Extend is simply modifying
the existing Authority.

Thank you, I know it complicates things to some degree, but please let me know if a re-
application is necessary for the Extension.

. Sincerely, “

Michael W. Bennett
Mosquito Fleet, LLC member and Pacific Boat Ent., LLC member

1724 West Marine View Drive, Everett, WA 98201
(425) 252-6800 Fax (425) 339-8353 E-mail: fleet@whalewatching.com




